

Bert Ambrose Elementary School

(PRN, School District #60) 9616 115th AVE Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 2Y1 Telephone (250) 785-2321 Fax (250) 785-2368 www.ambrose.prn.bc.ca



STRIVING TOGETHER TO ACHIEVE OUR POTENTIAL FOR A BETTER TOMORROW

Dear Parents & Guardians:

December 2012 Newsletter

Although it is a few days ago, I would like to take a moment to thank Mrs. Barr and Mrs. London for organizing our Remembrance Day Assembly. This day will always be important to every Canadian and we must continue to remember its importance.

I would like to also take this opportunity to express a huge thank you to our Parent Advisory Council and to all our parents for your phenomenal support. We truly have a very caring community!

Our Parent Advisory Council will have a meeting this month on Tuesday December 11th from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm. Babysitting will be provided.

Volleyball for this school year is now complete. Thank you Mrs. Simpson/Mrs. Ollenberger and Mrs. MacDonald for coaching the Gr. 4/5 teams and thank you to Mrs. Barr for coaching the Gr. 6 Girl's team at Ambrose. The students had lots of fun!

Ambrose Christmas Concert will be December 18th with two performances, 1:00 and 7:00 p.m. Mr. Filmer and supporting cast are busy getting ready for this year's Christmas Concert. Thank you Mrs. Zabinsky and Mrs. Shoepp for all your help!

December 21st is the last school day before Christmas Holidays.

Important Dates:

Hot Lunch – Quiznos	Dec 5
Skating – Rm 6	Dec 6 pm
Willy Wonka's Chocolate Factory – Rm 5	Dec 10
Hot Lunch – Booster Juice	Dec 12
Skating – Rm 5	Dec 13 am
Skating – Rm 4 & 12	Dec 13 pm
Christmas Concert	Dec 18 1:00 p.m. & 7:00 p.m.
Hot Lunch – Saigon Noodles	Dec 19
Nutcracker – Rm 7, 8, 9, 13,12,3	Dec 20 am
Nutcracker – Rm 11, 10, 4, 6, 14, 2, 1	Dec 20 pm
Last School Day in 2012	Dec 21
School reopens	Jan 7, 2013

Sincerely yours,

Doug McCracken Laurie Shuster Principal Vice Principal